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NOTIFICATION 

Reminder: Nomination of Gender and Biodiversity Focal Points 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 Reference is made to notification 2023-058 dated 26 May 2023, inviting Parties to the Convention 

on Biological Diversity to appoint and provide support for a gender and biodiversity focal point for 

biodiversity negotiations, implementation and monitoring, pursuant to paragraph 7 of decision 15/11.  

 I wish to thank Parties that have submitted their nominations and invite those that have yet not done 

so, to submit to the Secretariat (secretariat@cbd.int) the name and coordinates of their designated Gender 

and Biodiversity focal point(s) before 31 August 2024.  

 The current list of Gender and Biodiversity Focal Points is available on the Secretariat website at: 

https://www.cbd.int/doc/lists/nfp-gender.pdf. 

 Gender and Biodiversity Focal Points play an important role in the implementation of the Gender 

Plan of Action, as well as in the work for integrating human rights and gender equality considerations into 

national biodiversity strategies and action plans.  

 I thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter, and for your continued support to the 

work of the Convention.  

 Please accept, Sir, Madam, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

 

 

      [signed] Astrid Schomaker 

                                     Executive Secretary 
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